
 

 

   

 

 

 

 

 

   

 

 

Lower Milford Township 

  NEWSLETTER 
Contact Information: 

Township Office 

7607 Chestnut Hill Church Road 

610-967-4949 (Office) 

610-967-1013 (Fax) 

Monday-Friday 8:00AM - 4:00PM 

 

Board of Supervisors 

Donna  L. Wright, Chair 

Ellen L. Koplin, Vice-Chair 

Lowell F. Linde, Supervisor 

 

Check the  Calendar on the  

Township Website for Meeting  

updates: 

www.lowermilford.org  

“STORMWATER SMART” REMINDERS 
As the seasons change to Fall and Winter, being aware of 

how you impact stormwater runoff is more important than 
ever! Do your part to protect our resources with the 

 

 Before raking your yard free of leaves, consider mulch-mowing your leaves back into 
the grass. This can help strengthen the soil and reduce stormwater runoff. Better yet - 
just leave some leaves on the ground! 

 Leave perennials and annuals instead of cutting them back, as they help provide  
important habitat to pollinators during the cold months and can help catch excess 
runoff.  

 A little salt goes a long way! Do not over apply deicing materials, and opt for non-
toxic, pet-friendly options. Store materials under cover and in a leak proof container.  

 Pile snow on vegetated areas and away from storm drains, pipes or ditches. Snow melt 
can soak directly into the ground and help decrease runoff.  
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In 2022, almost 100 scarecrows 

were made! 
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Upcoming  Holidays 
The Township Offices will be closed for the following: 

 November 23rd and November 24th for Thanksgiving  

 December 22nd and December 25th for Christmas 

 January 1st for New Year’s Day 

ELECTION DAY IS 

TUESDAY,  

NOVEMBER 7, 

2023 
Polling locations are open 

from 7:00AM—8:00PM 

 
Reminder: The polling  

location has moved to the 
Lower Milford Fire  

Company #1 at 
1601 Limeport Pike 

Coopersburg, PA 18036 
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LMT Trick-or-Treat Night is 
Friday, October 27th, 6:00PM to 8:00PM 

Follow these “Tricks” for a safe night of “Treats”! 

Stay with an adult and if possible, trick or treat with a 

group. 

Plan your route in advance and know which neighborhoods are  

welcoming trick or treaters. 

Wear reflective clothing or carry a flashlight to  

increase  visibility to passing cars. 

Use caution while driving, watch for trick or treaters and slow down! 
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A friendly reminder from the  

Zoning and Planning Department 

 

Permits are required for work including, 

but not limited to:  

new construction of homes, accessory 

structures, agricultural structures,  

residential fencing, pools, decks,  

reroofing, and work including electrical, 

plumbing or mechanical alterations.  

 

Please contact the Zoning Department for 

more information at 610-967-4949 x 116 

or through email at  

zoning@lowermilford.org. 



 

 

Lower Milford Township 

7607 Chestnut Hill Church Rd. 

Coopersburg, PA  18036 
 

Phone 610-967-4949 

Fax 610-967-1013 

www.lowermilford.org 

  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Lower Milford Township Newsletter 
 

Emily Fucci, Editor 
 

Elizabeth Lembach,  Assistant Editor 
      

PRSRT STD 

U. S. Postage 

PAID 
Emmaus, PA 

Permit #13 


